My daughter attended Bridges Child Care for over a year before transitioning to a 4K
classroom and now my son is in attendance there. My husband and I are so thankful to have
found this child care option for both our kids. The environment is so welcoming and engaging
and the staff so supportive, knowledgeable, encouraging, and loving to all the children that
we couldn’t be more comfortable with our decision to send our kids there. Knowing one’s
child is being well cared for, intellectually stimulated, and treated with respect in a day care
situation is obviously enormously important to parents and guardians, but too many families
cannot afford quality child care options. When | think about how much we rely on our
caregivers to teach and guide our children and about how it allows my husband and me to
pursue our careers and work | am truly struck by how integral they are to our everyday lives.
Without the freedom of child care and the freedom that comes from knowing our children are
being cared for by loving and trusted professionals our lives would be very different and much
poorer for it. Investing in families and child care services is extremely important and the
impact far-reaching. We all benefit—now and into the future—from making sure Wisconsin
families have access to quality child care.

Anna Rue

Madison, WI




